
 

Aviation Safety 
Orlando Certificate Management Section 

8427 South Park Circle Suite 519 
Orlando, FL  32819 

July 30, 2024 

Mr. Gary Leegate 
President 
BaseWest Inc. 
4240 116th Terrace North  
Clearwater, FL 33762 
 
 
Dear Mr. Leegate: 

Notification of Quality System Change Status 

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has completed its review and audit of the quality 
system changes documented in your Quality Manual. Your submitted data meets the intent of 
title 14, Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR) 21.308, “Quality manual.” Therefore, the FAA 
approves the submitted data. 

The FAA reserves the right to require changes, additions, and clarifications that may become 
necessary as a result of subsequent inspections and/or audits. 

This notification should remain on file as evidence of FAA review of your quality system 
document. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steven Robertson 
SASI, Orlando Certificate Management Section 
East Certificate Management Branch 
System Oversight Division 
Aircraft Certification Service 
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